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MINUTES 
Faculty Senate Executive Committee 

Monday, May 22, 2006 3:30 pm 
K-State Union, Room 213 

 
Present:  Adams, Cauble, Clegg, DeLuccie, Fairchild, Guzek, Herald, Knapp, North, Ransom, Schultz, Spikes, Turnley, Turtle 

Absent: 

 
2. The minutes of April 24, 2006 were approved as amended. 
 
3. Reports from Standing Committees 
 
 A. Academic Affairs Committee – Fred Fairchild 
 
  1. Course and Curriculum Changes 

a. Undergraduate Education - 
 

1.    Fairchild moved o11MCIDC on the June 13th, 2006 Faculty Senate agenda undergraduate course and 
curriculum changes approved by the CollegC of Human Ecology on May 1, 2006: 

 

Department of Human Nutrition 

 
CHANGE: 
Curriculum changes to the Bachelor of Science in Athletic Training.  See pages 2-3 of white sheets 
for further details and rationale. 
 
Curriculum changes to the Bachelor of Science in Human Nutrition; Nutritional Sciences option (Pre-
medical, pre-dental, and medically related fields).  See pages 4-5 of white sheets for further details 
and rationale. 
 
Motion carried. 
 

b.   Graduate Education – Fairchild moved to place on the June 13th, 2006 Faculty Senate agencg Graduats 
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HRIMD 640   Entrepreneurship in Hospitality Management and Dietetics  
HRIMD 664   Lodging Management Theory 
FSHS 705       Practicum in Speech-Language Pathology  
FSHS 706       Practicum in Audiology 
 
Motion carried. 

 
c.   General Education – Fairchild moved to place on the June 13, 2006 Faculty Senate agenda the following 

courses for UGE status approved by the UGE Council on April 20, 2006: 
 

STAT 325 Introduction to Statistics 
AERO 410  Aerospace Studies/Civil Military Relationship 
 
Motion carried. 

 
2.   Investigation and Adjudication Procedures for Honor System  

Fairchild moved to place the Investigation and Adjudication Procedures for the Honor System on the Faculty 
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Jardine is under construction.  As of last week, we have available to us two bedrooms in the Brockman house and 
a few rooms in Edwards Hall.  Knapp asked if mass transit will be addressed again.  Herald responded that it may 
be part of the overall topics discussed by FSCOUP this year.  Fairchild mentioned the proposed convention site 



 




